## Singhai Marine Services Annual Meeting and Award Presentation 21 Jan 2022 Shanghai

On 21 Jan 2022, Singhai Marine Services organized its annual meeting and award presentation at our Singhai Shanghai office. All Singhai staff from Singhai Singapore office and various branches participated in this event.

In his opening remarks, Singapore Group MD, Mr. Terence Zhao Wei congratulated Singhai's staff for a job well done. The year 2021had turned out to be an extraordinary year for Singhai. Though the continuation of the series of control measures to contain COVID -19 have made our work more challenging, Singhai had performed well in 2021 despite these difficulties and challenges.



Singhai Shanghai's Deputy GM, Capt. Luo Cheng and Executive Director of Singhai Singapore, Mr. Francis Chin summarized and analyzed Singhai's business performance in 2021. In 2021, the shipping industry had faced many challenges as a whole. Through close coordination and cooperation, we have overcome many difficulties together. Capt. Luo Cheng is pleased to announce that Singhai has met all the KPIs set for the year 2021. Under the current operating environment, it is commendable and gratifying that Singhai managed to maintain a positive growth in its business.



Singhai's strong performance in 2021 I is the result of the combined efforts of all Singhai staff. To commend the outstanding teams, department managers and employees in 2021, Singhai has set up a total of 19 awards, including 3 for Outstanding Teams, 4 for Outstanding Managers, 9 for Outstanding Employees and 3 for new staff. Singhai management presented certificates, trophies and cash awards to the winners.

A lucky draw for all staff was conducted after the awards presentation ceremony. Singhai had prepared numerous gifts and all staff had the opportunity to win the prepared gifts.





Concluding the event, Singhai Group MD, Mr. Terence Zhao Wei affirmed and praised everyone for their achievements and contributions in 2021. He then commented on the performance and areas for improvements for each department. With the coming of the New Year, Mr. Terence Zhao Wei urged everyone to continue with persistent effort and hard work to achieve even better results together in 2022.

